
Kia Ora whānau, 
 
In 2023 the Year 7/8 group will be going on camp. At the moment we are completing planning for this big event 
and will send out all information early next year. We hope to have an approximate cost out before the end of 
this year.  
 
Year 7/8  
Dates: 29 - 31 March (Week 9, Term 1) 
Location: Waipara 
Number of parents needed: 8-10 
 
The first thing we need to have organised are police vets as they need to be sent away before the end of Term 
4 2022. These are a legal requirement for all adults volunteering for camps (transport and staying at camp).  
 
If you are interested in coming as a parent, please get in touch with Danielle Jackson at 
danielle.jackson@ararira.school.nz. You will need to come into school to get the forms from the reception, part 
of completing these forms includes 2 forms of ID.  
 
Nga mihi, 
Danielle, Carolyn, Blair, Meeghan and Michael  
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